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Susan Hartmus Hiser was quoted in a recent article in Detroit Legal News highlighting Fisher
Phillips’ Detroit office move from their previous location in Bingham Farms to a new space in
Birmingham, Michigan.

“We are excited to welcome our attorneys, staff and clients to our new location in Birmingham'’s
vibrant downtown business community,” said Susan. “Our new space has been completely renovated
- not only does it have a modern look and feel, but it has been updated with all of the technologies
needed to accommodate a 21st century law practice.”

The space is located within 300 Park Business Plaza, in walking distance of the many restaurants,
shops, entertainment venues, and businesses Birmingham has to offer.

Their new address is 300 Park St., Suite 370, Birmingham, 48009. Their phone number remains the
same: 248-540-8019.

Read the full article in Detroit Legal News.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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